
INSTRUCTION FOR CHECK-OUT OF FOREIGN STUDENTS FROM  STUDENT DORMITORIES OF 

THE STU IN BRATISLAVA 

 

Dear foreign students, 

At present time check-out of Slovak students from student dormitories of the STU in Bratislava 

(further „SD“) is in progress. We expect ending of it till the 15th May 2020. 

We are aware that many of you left the dormitory, even though  you did not have to and you 

did not have possibility to check-out.  Many of you stayed in Slovakia at your friends, 

acquaintances. We want to give chance to such students, if they are interested, to check-out 

from SD.  

We want to give the chance also to such foreign students, who stay in dormitory at present 

time and they want to check-out. For that we warn you, that it is necessary to contact embassy 

of your country in Slovakia (furher „SR“) in advance, or the embassy in surrounding countries 

and to  find out all available travel options from SR to your country.  

You must very well consider your decision to check-out, because after check-out,  due to 

persistent pandemic of COVID-19 , you will not have opportunity to come back to any SD of 

the STU in  Bratislava. Of course, after recovery of full-time study  and of opportunity to come 

back to the territory of  SR from other countries, accommodation will be provided you again. 

We plan to do check-out of foreign students from  18.5.2020 till 22.5.2020.  

Send your applications with the date of check-out (within specified time) to e-mail address  

elena.trochtova@stuba.sk till 30.4.2020 at the latest. 

However the decision of the rector of the STU, that all of you, who want continue  to stay in 

SD, have opportunity to use accommodation services of SD, is still valid. 

If you are abroad and you can not check-out, you can stay in student dormitory under the 

conditions specified by order of Instruction of director of student dormitories and dinig-halls 

for settlement of payments  for accommodation of students with permanent residence 

outside the territory of the Slovak republic, published on 

https://www.stuba.sk/sk/studentov/studentske-domovy-stu-v-bratislave.html?page_id=657 

Best regards, 

In Bratislava, on the  22.4.2020 

 

 

 

                                                                                               Ing. František Hulík 

                                                                                               Director of ÚZ ŠDaJ  
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